Good evening Big Spring Middle School families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s Principal Nace and as promised, I shared with you I would be back in touch with you regarding conferences.  Today, our conference time link was shared with you via email and placed on our middle school webpage.  In the email sent out to all of you, the link takes you to a site where you can choose the teachers you want to meet with, based upon existing time slots available.  We definitely don’t want to stress you out, so if you are nervous about the technology, you can also call into our office where a secretary will assist you through the process.  The link will be live for 10 days, so please schedule your times prior to November 15th.  After you schedule your times, you will get an email confirmation.  You can even go back into the website to make changes to those times if you need.  We will even have a station set-up in our LGI where you can write your child a note of appreciation or “keep up the good work” letter of encouragement which we will share with them upon their return back after Thanksgiving break.  
With regards to student recognition, we recognize students by semester, rather than quarterly.  Information regarding that, along with other important dates for our building will be shared on our building website.  
Thanks so much for an outstanding marking period #1 and start to our school year.  Have a wonderful weekend.  Goodnight.
